
Dear Helen Haller Families, 

  

Many of you may know our music teacher Mrs. Lorentzen. But, 

did you know that Mrs. Lorentzen is putting together concerts for 

every grade level at Helen Haller? Yep, she sure is and she spends 

a lot of time getting students prepared for the big event! That is 

why I would like for you to put the concert dates on your 

calendar(s) for these special nights! If you have not been to one 

of our Music concerts, be prepared to be amazed and so proud 

our your student(s). They all work very hard to put together a top 

notch and entertaining event for all the family and friends that 

are invited. Students have music once a week, so it is important 

that they are at school to prepare and stay all day, especially if 

their music time is at the end of a day. 

Due to the large numbers of students, there will be two concerts in one evening. As the concerts get closer, 

we will let you know which classes will perform at what time.  For now please block out the 6-7:30 time 

frame for the concerts on your calendar. Concerts will all take place at the Sequim High School Auditorium. 

You are in for a treat! 

  

Here are those special dates for each grade level concert. 

3/14 – 3rd grade 

3/21 – 4th grade 

3/28 – 5th grade 

5/16 – 2nd grade 

  

Have a wonderful weekend! 

  

Rebecca Stanton – Principal 
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From the Principal 

NO SCHOOL—
Semester Break 

02 

Hi-Cap referrals due 31 

NO SCHOOL - 
Presidents’ Day 19 

End of Semester 01 

Math Curriculum Night 
5:30-6:30 HHE cafeteria 24 

FEBRUARY 



Brrr!! It’s cold outside. We are 
happy to provide our students 
with cold weather gear so they 
can stay warm. After the snowy 

week we have had, the care 
closet is nearly depleted. We 
are asking for donations of 
new or gently used gloves, 

socks  & shoes in youth sizes. 
Donations can be brought to 
the office. Thank you for your 

help! 

Care Closet Need 

The Hi-Cap Program referral window is now open. Referrals are being accepted for the 
Highly Capable program now through January 31st, 2024.  Details on the program and the 

referral process, including the referral packet, can be found on the district's website by 
clicking  here.  

Hi-Cap 
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https://www.sequimschools.org/instruction/highly_capable___hi-_cap_


Specialist Classes of the Week (Top Scores & Trophy) 

2nd grade: Mooney— perfect score! 

3rd grade:  Nash —perfect score! 

4th grade: Caron AND Tuttle—tied with perfect scores! 

5th grade: Castell—perfect score! 

High-Performing Awards Green Certificate  

(scores of 3 & 4 all week!) 

2nd grade: Minard 

3rd grade:  Burr, Lewis, Little, Miller, Oden, Rayburn 

4th grade: Beaver, Klinger, Oberly 

5th grade: Danielson, Forrest, Holt, Lancaster, Reno 

1/8/24-1/12/24 

Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual 
orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth 
groups. The following employees have been designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX and Civil Rights Compliance Coordinator: Victoria 
Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl Pillon, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 
98382, 360-582-3405, cpillon@sequimschools.org  
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The distribution of this material is provided as a community service and the district does not sponsor this event and assumes no responsibility for it. In 

consideration of the privilege to distribute materials, the entity requesting distribution agrees to indemnify and hold the Sequim School District harm-

less from any cause of action filed in any court of administrative tribunal arising out of the distribution of these materials including costs, attorneys' 

fees and judgments or awards  
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